Request for Proposal

Wayfinding and Signage Packages for Two New Elementary Schools

Notice is hereby given that the Metropolitan School District of Washington Township is seeking
a qualified vendor, or vendors, to provide wayfinding production and installation services.

MSD of Washington Township seeks a qualified vendor to complete the production and installation
of all interior ADA signage, exterior wayfinding, and school monument signs for two new elementary
schools.

The RFP document will be available at no charge by contacting Section 127 at
nmorelli@section127.com beginning Friday, January 18, 2019. Included in the RFP document will be

an approved style guide, message schedule and details to all signage types and materials.

All correspondence regarding the RFP submittal shall be directed to:
Nyles Morelli at nmorelli@section127.com

Project Completion Date: May 15, 2019.

Final RFP submittals shall be submitted no later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday, February 4, 2019.
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